
 

Animal Care Centers of NYC (ACC) 

·  

It Takes a Community. 

Warmer weather means an influx of animals coming into our care. To help accommodate as many of these 

kittens, cats, and dogs as possible, we really need the community to come forward and help us care for these 

wonderful animals. ACC is asking anyone who has room in their home to foster a medium to large dog, an 

adult cat, or underage kittens to stop by the Manhattan Care Center this Thursday, June 8th, before 6 pm. We 

are asking foster parents to keep their animals for a minimum of two weeks. 

As an ACC foster, you will receive all the necessary supplies needed to care for your temporary animal, free 

veterinary care, as well as 24-hour support if you have any questions or concerns. We will do our best to pair 

you with an animal that will be a good fit for your household and will take an animal back at any time if it’s 

not a good fit. 

If you are unable to come to the Manhattan Care Center on Thursday, you can sign up for an orientation 

here: http://www.nycacc.org/Foster.htm 

If you have any questions, please contact the foster team at accfosters@nycacc.org 
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